
City of Saint Paul

Legislation Text

City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Victoria Gbojueh to a Summary Abatement Order at 1300 MISSISSIPPI STREET.

(Nothing noted)

November 28, 2011

Paula Seeley

Appellant was left a voice mail message that the Summary Abatement Order dated October 25, 2011 is
untimely and will not be heard at the December 20 Legislative Hearing.  Appellant was told it can be appealed
as an assessment.  rrn

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Victoria Gbojueh to a Summary Abatement Order at 1300 MISSISSIPPI
STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends [recommendation]
Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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